
  

  

 
 
Dear Parent/Carer, 
 
As advised previously, due to Covid-19 guidelines, all students that are unwell with cold or flu-like 
symptoms are being asked not to attend the College or are being asked to be collected if they are 
on site and unwell. 
 
These symptoms include the following as advised by the Tasmanian Health Department as at 14th 
January, 2021 are: 

• fever 
• runny nose 
• cough, sore/itchy throat or 
• shortness of breath 

We ask that you phone your GP in the first instance, who may refer you to the Public Health 
Hotline on 1800 671 738 for a referral to be tested for COVID-19 or for advice and clearance as to 
returning to school. 
 
If your child has a current health care plan please ensure that this is up-to-date and that, if 
required, it provides additional advice on monitoring and identification in the context of the 
COVID-19 pandemic. 
 
Thank you for your assistance with keeping our school community safe. 
 
Yours sincerely, 
 
 
Deanne Edwards 
Business Manager 
 


